
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: June 26th, 2023 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider approving cost increases for GPZ Garage Door replacement 

PREPARED BY: Matt Wegwerth 

 

BACKGROUND: 

At the November 14, 2022 council meeting, a contract was approved with Peterson Contracting 

to replace the overhead doors on the maintenance shop at the GPZ Airport. The original contract 

was $19,800.00 

During installation, it was determined that additional work was necessary on the header and the 

concrete.  The additional costs for these items are $2,556.95. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

 
Make a motion approving cost increase and payment for GPZ Garage Door replacement in the 

amount of $2,556.95 

 


